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"Sanely th e  day lb coming; IX M ill bunn l i k e  
a fiunnace* All, th e  aAAogant and eve/uj c v l i ­
do qa M ill be b tu b b le , and th a t  day th a t  Ia 
coming M ill  b e t  them on £v ie , bayb th e  Lond 
AIm lghty. nNot a hw o t on a bnanch w i l l  be 
l e f i t  to  them. But fcon you Mho nevene my 
name, th e  bun o n lg h teo u b n eb b  M ill n lbe  w ith  
healing In  l t fb handb. . .  ."

M alach l 4 : 1 , 2

LOST !!!
A blue leather Thompson Chain Bible, has 
the name Doug Haag on the front. This bible 
was last seen in the cafeteria. If you have 
seen this bible or know its whereabouts, 
please contact Doug Haag in C-206. Thanks!

CHILDREN1S MIG: -
Tuesday there will be a meeting at 3:00 P.M. 
to plan the last Bible Club Meeting for this 
year. This meeting will be in the Library 
Conference Room.

GRADUATING SENIORS . . .
How much have you learned at NC? Would you 
really like to know? The AABC Bible know­
ledge test will be given at 12:00 Noon*
(through by 1:00), Thursday, May 27, in F-7, 
in conjuction with Dr. Thee's Dan/Rev Final. 
Those in his upper division classes are ex­
pected to be there, others are welcome. Bring 
a no. 2 pencil and your social security num­
ber (for confidentiality); results should be 
available by Friday noon. (*Class conflict?
How about Period II, Thursday in F-4? or 
Period I, Friday, in F-3?).

FINALS STUDY BREAK!
ASB will have it’s last study break of the year 
on May 31st, Tuesday night of finals week from 
9-9:30 P.M. in the SUB. Come and have a break 
from studying and enjoy, some cookies and brow­
nies. All are welcome! .

v JLPREN'S MIG:
We will be meeting today at 3:30 in the SUB to 
plan the last chapel service for the 1983 year. 
If you have a burden for children, come and
share in a prescious ministry.

SPECIAL . . . .  SPECIAL . . . .  SPECIAL 
Ramada Inn here in Kirkland will give 
a special rate to the parents of NC stu­
dents. The price would be $30.00 plus 
tax per room, that would be up to 2 beds 
per room or 4 people. In order to receive 
this special rate, the parents must iden­
tify themselves at registration time as 
parents of an NC student. This is a spe­
cial deal for us only, so be sure and 
tell your parents!

INTERNS ! ! !
We will be taking pictures of all interns 
to use in various public relations mater­
ials. Please meet on Friday, May 27th 
immediately after chapel in Fee 7. Please 
dress appropriately: ladies, please wear 
dresses; gentlemen, please wear at least 
a dress shirt and tie, suit preferred. 
Please be on time, otherwise you are re­
sponsible for wasting time of 30 other 
people. Thank you.

MEN STUDENTS:
If your returning next year and wish 
a preference of a room or floor, please 
fill out a 3 X 5 card with name, date, 
and preference. This will not guarantee, 
but will give consideration to.

EVERYONE - SUMMER INTERIM
Summer Interim housing forms are avail­
able at the Receptionist's Desk. You 
must pay before Friday night, the 3rd of 
June. The cost is $4.00 doubles, $5.00 
singles. All men students will have to 
move to 500 or 600 floors. No other space 
is available.

YOUTH INTERN WANTED - REDMOND ASSEMBLY
Redmond Assembly is looking for a married 
couple to intern starting this summer or 
next fall. For more information, please 
contact Keith Robertson at 885-3445 or 
See Dale Campfield at 827-2040.

BOOKSTORE NEWS
Two days only to order Tyndale N.T. 
Commentaries at a 30% discount. Down 
payment required.

ANY STUDENT
who would like to receive the North- 
westerner at their summer home address 
should be sure to leave their name and 
address with the receptionist. Thank 
you.



GOLF TOURNAMENT RESULTS
Low gross score was 83- Paul Towns- 
Lend. Low net score for Division ”A” 
was 72- John Young. Low net score for 
Division ffB” was 69- Jeff Wiedenmeyer. 
Closest to the whole was Cal Carpenter, 
161 4'*. Longest drive was done by John 
Young.

CONGRATULATIONS - 1983-84 MEN R.A.S
Greg Wingard 
Doug Heisel 
Phil Weagraff 
Michael Casey 
Bruce Summerhill 
Jason Benjamin 
Dwaine French 
Greg O'Connor

Jon Carter 
Kelvin McCormack 
John Davidson 
Mark Fagerstrum 
Mike Pizzo 
Doug Clark 
Norm Schulz 
Chris Dolan

IMPORTANT !!!
If you have not pre-registered for Fall 
quarter, be sure to do so immediately. The 
earlier you pre-register, the earlier your 
number will be. ^

SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION-
If you haven’t registered for summer school 
yet you may do so in the Registrar’s Office 
anytime during office hours until the start 
of summer school.

VETERANS-
are you planning to return to school next 
fall and desire advance pay on your G.I. 
bill? Please come to the Registrar’s Office 
and sign a form to have your check here in 
September.

Please meet with Dean John tonight May 
24 at 10:00 in the lounge area.

DEAN TEX . . .
would like the two ’’strong and willing” 
men students who helped move some furni­
ture last quarter to contact him.

ATTENTION ALL GRADUATES !!!
You will have received in your box the 
information for Graduation: 1983. Please 
read it carefully. Please note also that 
rehersal for the closing exercises is on 
Friday, May 27 during second hour. It is 
in the chapel. You will not be counted 
absent. Thanks, Doc Pecota.

Those receiving TUITION DISCOUNTS,
(Minister, Missionary Child, Minister 
Child, Spouse of Student, etc.) should 
turn in their Tuition Discount Renewal 
Application form for next academic year.
The applications are located on the counter 
by the Cashier’s window and can be given to 
the receptionist. Please take care of this 
as soon as possible. Thank you.

WOULD YOU HELP US?
If you did not complete the survey on 
recruitment and College values, would you 
be so kind as to stop by the Registrar’s 
office and do so? It should take about 
ten minutes and will yield valuable research 
information to the College

SUMMER ADDRESSES:
Please make sure you have left your correct 
SUMMER ADDRESS with the Registrar’s Office. 
This is very important.

IF ANYONE-
finds a tan strawlike wallet, please return 
to room #215 (GP), thanks.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS- ESPECIALLY GRADUATES:
All library fines and books must be paid/ 
returned by Friday, May 27. Please take 
care of this NOW so your records will be 
clear.

PRAYER BREAKFAST-
There will be a Prayer Breakfast tomorrow 
morning at 6:45 in the cafeteria for all 
those who were involved in the Children’s 
MIG this year.

THE MOVIE REAL L0VE-
will be shown at the Church by The Side of 
The Road, Pacific Hwy S. and 148th S on Wed­
nesday, May 25 at 6:30. The movie was made by 
Rich Wilkerson and was filmed at Stadium High 
School in Tacoma. It should be funny as well 
as contain a good message. For directions, 
call the church at 243-5024 or see Laura Sin­
clair in GP-209.

NORTHWEST MANAGEMENT CONSULTANTS... 
Reaseach Project- can use 3 direct 
salespersons on the East side, some 
in Seattle. Earnings up to $1,500 
a month, will continue to be paid 
through the winter with no additional 
work. If you are interested you can 
call Mrs. Richards at 822-7712. 125 
State Street. If you call and she is 
not there, she will call you back.

"Do people avoid you because of your breath?"


